
 
2/8/2021 

 
Hey Band! 
 

 
1. Percussionists: steveweissmusic.com is currently offering a Buy 2 Get 1 Free on select Innovative Percussion 

mallets! We are not affiliated with Steve Weiss Music or Innovative Percussion. We simply recommend 
taking advantage of this sale (ends 2/15) if you’re in the market for some new mallets. 

 
 

2. Just a friendly reminder that there is no school this Friday. The band room will not be available for practicing 
and/or using percussion equipment, but we welcome you in person or on Webex on future Fridays to 
advance your musicianship and take advantage of the room availability.  

 
 

3. SVVSD Fine Arts is interested in photos from all music programs to be used for future spotlights, 
announcements, etc. but need your permission. This is all separate from the MHS Band, MHS/SVVSD, and 
SVVSD Virtual Showcase permissions. If you give Mr. Lemons and Miss K to share photos that you’re in, we 
will share them with SVVSD Fine Arts. Here is the permission form link: 

a. https://forms.gle/Qs9f778vuzh1AW5C6 
 
 

4. We have limited edition stickers available in the music office for $3. The stickers have a clear background. 
See Lemons or Miss K to purchase – cash or check to Mead High School while supplies last. 
 

 


